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NOTICE

THE PHILIPSTOWN HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT WILL BE
CLOSING

JAYCOX ROAD
FOR PAVING

THE ENTRANCE ON RT 9 TO
THE END OF PAVEMENT
(TOP OF HILL)

THURS NOV 18™

FROM 7AM-12
(WEATHER PERMITTING)

WE ARE ASKING RESIDENTS TO ACCESS THE RT 301 ENTRANCE TO
JAYCOX ROAD.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL THE
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT AT 845-265-3530.



